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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

HEARING - Consider the proposed Perrett boundary change between the County of San Luis Obispo and the
County of Santa Barbara of approximately 4,735 acres located north of the Santa Maria River and northeast of the
City of Santa Maria, Fifth District. (EST. TIME: 30 MIN.)

COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER'S RECOMMENDATION: POLICY
[Enter body here.]
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